
Community Based Freshwater 
Monitoring (CBFM)

Train the Trainer - 2-day Workshop

11-12th June 2025

Arai Te Uru Marae, Kaikorai Valley, Dunedin

This is a 2-day training on Community Based Freshwater Monitoring (CBFM) 
stream health assessments (using SHMAK). The workshop will be run by the 
Mountains to Sea Conservation Trust (MTSCT) and hosted by Arai Te Uru Marae 
in Kaikorai Valley, Dunedin.

Accommodation will be at the marae or alternative arrangements can be made.

This training is 2 full days starting with the pōwhiri on Day 1 and including an 
evening spotlight session. You must be present for the pōwhiri to be able to 
register and attend this workshop. 

Register your interest and for more information - judy@otagocatchments.co.nz 
Spaces are limited to 10-12 attendees. Back up date of 17th-18th June 2025.
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